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Dear Friends,

We cannot believe it's already 2019.  Last year seems like
a blur.  So much took place, and our lives took on a new
direction, yet it still doesn't seem possible that the year is
over.  I guess the old saying is true--"Time flies when
you're having fun!" 
 
We spent the month of January in various churches across
North Carolina and South Carolina.  God blessed in many
ways, including sweet fellowship with His people, generous
love offerings, and some decisions to take us on for
monthly support.  Dana also had the opportunity to speak
at a ladies' meeting this month, which is something she
truly enjoys doing.  All in all, it was a productive month. 
 
Jason has dropped to a part-time workload at his job,
which is good in that it allows him more time to book
meetings and bad in that it decreases his weekly pay.  This
is where faith and fear collide, but God has been faithful,
and we have no need to doubt Him now. 
 
We are still at 8% of our needed support though we are
hopeful God will soon bring an increase to that number. It's
all in His time, and we are trying to wait on Him and follow
His leading. 
 
Thank you for your prayers on our behalf.  They are greatly
appreciated!

In Christ's Hand,

Jason and Dana

keep in touch!
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